

Dear Parents/Carers

To support our pupils who are eligible for Free School Meals we will be using the government's National Voucher Scheme which equates to £15 per child per week. This will start during the week beginning 13th April. The current interim voucher scheme will continue to run from today, Monday 6th April to Friday 10th April inclusive.

Eligible families will receive a weekly email with instructions to follow in order to redeem your National Voucher Scheme voucher at a range of supermarkets.

For further information and frequently asked questions, please visit: http://bit.ly/aspirefsm

Please note that this national voucher scheme does NOT apply to KS1 children who receive the government's existing universal free school meals. To qualify for Pupil Premium Free School Meals, an online FSM application form must be completed at https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/application-for-free-school-meals-and-pupil-premium/

If you are unable to apply online, please call the Free School Meals team on 01872 323298 and a member of the team will call you back to complete the application over the phone. They are currently unable to receive copies by post.

If your application is successful, please forward the confirmation email you receive to <u>fsm@aspireacademytrust.org</u> (or if you do not have internet access, please provide telephone confirmation to the Aspire Academy Trust on 01726 438613).

Finally, if you have recently changed your mobile/home telephone number or principal email address, please ensure you have updated your child(ren)'s academy or school.

Kind regards

Vanessa Bragg

CEO Aspire Academy Trust